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As a small community I constantly commend our residents for being the eyes and 
ears that help reinforce the rules and regulations and keep our families and 
friends as safe as possible. Naturally as with any community we run into issues 
that have to be addressed and monitored closely which we have done and will 
continue to do in the future. I’m happy to say this past summer ran relatively 
smoothly including an excellent (mostly new) block staff that kept our beach safe 
and sound. I’d like to thank all those boys and girls you know who you are! 
As my time comes to a close as “beach police” I’d like to say I’ve loved getting to 
know my fellow BOG members and being a part of a group of men and women 
who share the same strong passion and values for this special place. I’ve learned 
more about the inner-workings of Quonnie than I ever thought possible while also 
getting to know a lot of people I might not have otherwise known. Thank you. 
I leave you in good hands with Ron Ruel, Nancy Picard, Amy Murphy and 
Heather Cotter. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Julie Henderson Low 

Beach and Police Liaison 
 


